
 

 

RELEVANT INFORMATION  
 
ORGANIZACION TERPEL S.A., published today on page 1.3 of the newspaper EL TIEMPO 

the call notice for the Ordinary General Shareholders' Meeting, to be held on Friday, 

March 22, 2024 at 8:00 a.m., in the auditorium hall of the Radisson Bogotá Metrotel 

Hotel, located at Calle 74 # 13 - 27 in the city of Bogotá D. C.  

 
The following is a transcription of the published text: 

 

 

 
 
ORGANIZACION TERPEL S.A. confirms that the processes and authorizations 

necessary to carry out the call were completed.  

 

Bogotá D.C., February 20 de 2024 


